PR

MMHA

Morrow Metropolitan Housing Authority

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Morrow MHA will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 25, 2025 at 10:00 am held at
the offices located at 201A W. High Street Mount Vernon, OH 43050 to receive comments
from the public and interested parties on the Housing Authorities proposed FY 2026 Annual
Plan and the FY 2025-2029 5 Year Plan created pursuant to Section 511 of the Housing and
Work Responsibility Act of 1998.

Copies of the Annual Plan update are available for the public review at the office as well.
Questions or comments may be directed to the Director, Morrow Metropolitan Housing

Authority 201 A W High Street Mount Vernon, OH 43050 or by calling 419.946.5789 or email
mmha@morrowmha.org

The Public Housing Reform Act requires submission of both a Five-Year and an Annual Plan. The Five-year PHA
Plan describes the agency’s mission and the long-term plan for achieving that mission over the subsequent five
years. The Annual Plan provides details about the PHA’s current programs and the resident population served,
as well as the PHA’s strategy for addressing the housing needs of currently assisted families and the larger
community. :

The PHA Plan is a comprehensive guide to public housing agency (PHA) policies, programs, operations, and
strategies for meeting local housing needs and goals. There are two parts to the PHA Plan: the 5-Year Plan,
which each PHA submits to HUD once every 5th PHA fiscal year, and the Annual Plan, which is submitted to
HUD every year. PHA's fiscal year runs October to September.
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